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Wear something sparkly to school day….  
 
On Wednesday, 23rd June it was National Thank a Teacher 
Day……at WFS we could not just thank our teachers, as it is all the 
staff in the school that make WFS the great place it is from the 
admin team, to the site managers to the TAs, to the teachers – 
everyone has a role in providing the very best we can for our pupils. 	

	
	

   

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 


